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Sideletter No. 3

Mr. J. Nicholas Counter III
Alliance of Motion Picture & Television Producers, Inc.
14144 Ventura Boulevard, Third Floor
Sherman Oaks, California  91423

Dear Mr. Counter:

Should any program currently being produced by the Company on film, to which a UPM is
assigned, be produced during the term of this Agreement on tape, the Company has agreed that it
will continue to assign a UPM to the tape production of such program.

Sincerely,

Glenn J. Gumpel
National Executive Director

Agreed:

________________________________
J. Nicholas Counter III




